Chairman of the Board of Trustees

Mortimer Sellers

President William McDevitt, Esq. Vice President Ellen Cronin Secretary Anne M. Livingston Treasurer Barbara Marinelli



February 9, 2015

Dear Friend.

2015 marks the beginning of a new and very busy year for Friends of Sellers Hall. There are so many exciting things happening with FOSH, and we are extremely pleased to inform and include you in all of the updates.

First and foremost, we would like to acknowledge Peter Seller's passing on November 15, 2014. Peter Sellers lived a very accomplished life as a scientist, husband, father, and one of the biggest supporters of the Friends. His generosity to our cause will always be remembered and appreciated.

FOSH is also very happy to announce two new members to the board: Sekela Coles of the Upper Darby Township Council and Lori Clarke, an active member of FOSH since its beginning.

After receiving an award from the Heritage Commission of Delaware County, and with the generous donations from the Friends of Sellers Hall and from the estate of Nicholas Sellers, we have raised enough money to finally construct a new roof over Sellers Hall. As you can see from the picture above, construction has already started. Historically intensive renovations have also commenced on the first floor.

FOSH is in the process of revamping its website to better establish itself as a fully functioning nonprofit organization. We hope for it to serve as a place where members and the community can quickly find information and updates about Sellers Hall.

FOSH hopes to be able to invite you to see the Hall before the year's end! We thank you for your past support and ask you to please make a special donation to help us proceed forward with renovations. Please make checks payable to FOSH and mail to our treasurer, Barbara Marinelli. Her address is listed below.

Yours truly,	
Ellen Cronin and Barbara Marinelli	
Name	
Address	
City, State, Zip	
Email	
Phone	
☐ Individual \$30	
☐ Household \$40	
☐ Organization \$50	
□ Donor \$100	
☐ Patron \$500 and above	
Tax deductible contribution \$	

Please mail to: Barbara Marinelli, FOSH Treasurer 9 Pilgrim Lane, Drexel Hill, PA 19026